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July 16, 2025 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Academic Deans and Directors 
  
From: Joseph Glover, Interim Provost and Executive Vice President 
  
Re: Faculty Enhancement Opportunity Award Applications for Spring 2026. 
  
I am pleased to announce a call for Faculty Enhancement Opportunity (FEO) Award 
applications for all faculty not covered by a collective bargaining agreement.  Please make 
this information available to faculty in your unit.  
 
Applications are due (single PDF file) in the Provost’s Office by October 10, 2025 for 
awards to be used between January 1 and June 30, 2026.  Details of the FEO program and 
the application form are available at: https://aa.ufl.edu/resources/resources-for-
faculty/programs-for-faculty/faculty-enhancement-opportunity-feo/.  
      
Applications must be reviewed at the unit level, therefore an internal deadline must be set 
by the colleges.  Applications endorsed at the unit level should be forwarded to 
PVFA@aa.ufl.edu. The University-level Task Force will review and recommend awards to 
the Provost.   
  
Questions about the program or the application should be directed to Associate Provost 
Chris Flowers Hass cjhass@aa.ufl.edu. 
          
I look forward to the opportunities this project provides to support our faculty members 
and the University. 
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